
BOUND BROOK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Bound Brook High School. 130 West Maple Avenue. Bound Brook, NJ 08805 tel: 732-652-7950x2925 fax: 732-271-5250 

Office of the Assistant Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
September 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Bound Brook Elementary School's Title I Schoolwide program encourages each 
parent to be involved in his/her child's education. This letter outlines the parent 
involvement activities that will be conducted during the 2021-22 school year: 

 
 Parents will receive a copy of the Parent Involvement Letter (this 

document) which describes the ongoing activities that are held to inform 
and involve parents in their child's education. 

 Parents will receive a copy of the Bound Brook Elementary Schools 
Learning Compact- this is an agreement between the home and school 
outlining everyone's responsibility for supporting student learning. 

 Back To School Nights will be held in September 2021.  These nights will 
provide parents with a description of the current curriculum and programs 
being used at each level.  They will also provide an opportunity for parents 
to meet with teachers and staff to learn more about their child’s academic 
day/year. 

 A Title I Annual Parent Meeting will be held in October 2021. Information 
will be sent home regarding date and time.  This meeting will cover an 
explanation of our Schoolwide Intervention Program, what activities 
children will be involved in, how children will be assessed to determine 
growth, and how/when the assessment information will be sent home to 
the parents. This meeting will also give parents the opportunity to actively 
participate and have input regarding the Title I Schoolwide program. 

 Progress reports will be sent home three times per year in grades K-6 and 
quarterly in grades 7-8. The  i n t en t  i s  to provide information for parents 
to help their children succeed in school. 

 Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled in November and February. 
D a t e s  w i l l  b e  p o s t e d  o n  t h e  d i s t r i c t  w e b s i t e .   Teachers will 
be available to review your child's progress and answer any questions you 
may have. 

 A survey will be given to parents in the spring of 2022 that will allow 
parents a chance to voice their feelings about the Title I Schoolwide 
program. We look forward to suggestions or recommendations from you 
that can help us improve our Title I program. 
 

We invite you to call the school and/or your child's teacher at any time during the 
year to ask any questions you may have or to schedule a visit or meeting. It is our 
hope that your children will have a wonderful learning experience! 



 
Sincerely,  
 
Mrs. Beth Fischer 
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction 
Bound Brook, NJ 08805 
bfischer@bbrook.k12.nj.us 
 


